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City of Gallup Street Department will be closing off the road starting at the

  

 intersection of N.M. Highway 602 and Mendoza Road heading west to Armand Ortega
Boulevard.

Motorists are advised to be alert for traffic signs and detours in the area.

 The Wastewater Department will be fixing an effluent line in the area and will need to close off
the road in order to  safely conduct repairs.

 Please call Utility Dispatch at (505) 863-12

00 or the Wastewater Department at (505) 879-5722 with any questions.
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